
 
 

 

Please share this information with all your 
neighbors and encourage them to send in 
comments! This public review will be 
concluded by the end of September, so 
the time to make your voice heard is now! 

Make Your Voice Heard on the Proposed East Side 
Casino! 

 
The casino license application for 686 1st Avenue (b/w 38th and 41st Streets) has 
entered public review. There are a few ways to make your voice heard on the proposed 
casino in our district: 
 

1. Submit written comments by email to 
FreedomPlazaPublicComment@nystec.com    
                   
or by USPS mail to: 

 
Freedom Plaza Community Advisory Committee c/o NYSTEC 
Attn: CAC Consultant Team 
540 Broadway 
3rd Floor 
Albany, New York 12207 
 
IMPORTANT: If you want your comment to count, send it to one of the 
above addresses. You may CC any other entities, like CB6 or elected 
officials, that you wish, but you must direct your comments to either the 
email or postal mail addresses above. 

 
2. Attend the Community Advisory Committee (CAC) Public Hearing on Thursday, 

August 28th. Use the QR Code below for the details. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3. Visit the Casino License Awarding Process page on the CB6 website to learn 

more about the review process. Scan the QR Code below to visit the site.  
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